
Message 

From: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 
Sent : 1/10/2011 2:45:08 PM 
To: Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ehoughton] 
Subject: FW: Meeting Request 

Importance: High 

FYI 

Hon. Paul Bonwick, P.C. 

Compenso Communications Inc. 
186 Hurontario St., Suite 203 
Collingwood, ON 

L9Y 4T4 
Ph : 705.445 .8540 
F: 705.443 .8668 

From: Paul Bonwick [mailto:paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 9:41 AM 
To: 'brianbentz@powerstream.ca' 
Subject: Meeting Request 
Importance: High 

Hi Brian: 

TOC0036839 

I am not sure if we have met during our travels so I will take a brief minute to introduce myself. I will hopefully have an 
opportunity in the near future to expand on that introduction. 
I live in the Town of Collingwood operating a Government Relations & Communications firm servicing Clients in Canada 
and the USA. 
I formerly served as a Member of Parliament for several years and prior to that served as a Municipal Councillor for 
Collingwood. 
Throughout this period of time I have had to pleasure of building a extensive network of individuals/friends/colleagues 
throughout the Municipal, County, Provincial and Federal Governments. This network has proved invaluable in 
representing Clients and their needs. 
Over the course of the last few years and more specifically the last few weeks I have followed with interest the situation 
presently being experienced by Collingwood Council. More specifically their financial situation and the need for a 
significant capital injection. As I reviewed options that might help Council address this need I remembered that during 
the time I spent in elected office the potential sale of Collingwood's Utility Services had been raised with mix emotion. It 
is a result of that possibility I would like to meet and discuss Powerstream's level of interest in pursuing such an option. 
Municipal Council is in the process of beginning their budget considerations and as a result timing is potentially a critical 
factor. As a result I am requesting an opportunity to meet and discuss the situation should Powerstream have 
a potential interest. 
I can be reached via e-mail or feel free to call my cell at 17058888540. 
I look forward to your response. 
Kind Regards, 
Paul 

Hon. Paul Bonwick, P.C. 

Compenso Communications Inc. 
186 Hurontario St., Suite 203 
Collingwood, ON 



L9Y 4T4 
Ph :705.445.8540 
F: 705.443.8668 

TOC0036839 


